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We must do all we can to crack down on ghost guns.  Who, but a criminal would want 

an unregistered, untraceable weapon?  Looking the other way at this practice 

effectively renders all of our other sensible gun laws null and void.  We all agree that 

motor vehicles and their operators should undergo registration, yet we allow deadly 

weapons to be produced and used without any oversight?  I urge you to support HB 

2005 and close this loophole.  Thank you.   


